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Evaline School Students Of The

Month for SEPTEMBER are:

Kylie Stromer

Brooklyn Moran

_____________________________________

BUS RIDER OF
THE MONTH:
BRENDAN O.

________________________________________

Student of Character Award
Each month one student from each

classroom is recognized for their participation
and application throughout the school day,

particularly in their Social Emotional Learning
Class. This weekly class focuses on one

character trait during that entire month. In September the

character trait was “RESPECT”.

Congratulations to the following
recipients for the month of

SEPTEMBER:

Kindergarten - 2nd: Clover D.
3rd - 6th: Maddison J.

Important Dates!!

OCT.
Mon. 16th: Booster Club fundraiser due date
Tues. 17th: School Board Meeting, 6:30pm
Wed. 25th: 3rd/4th grade water testing at Winolequa Park
Wed. 25th: All school field trip to the Goodrich Pumpkin Patch
Fri. 27th: 11:30 Dismissal: Teacher conference prep
Fri. 27th: Booster Club Meeting, 12:00
Tues. 31st: Fall Festival Party, 11:30 Dismissal
Fall Conferences
Mon. Oct. 30th - Thurs. Nov. 2nd: 11:30 Dismissal All Week

Please see attached flyers
all about our upcoming
FALL FESTIVAL PARTY

Pumpkin Patch Field Trip
Wednesday 10/25
All of our students will be going to the
Goodrich Pumpkin Patch this year. Parents
and younger siblings are invited to join! The
Booster Club will pay for younger siblings and
parents are free. Parents should meet us at

the Goodrich Pumpkin Patch at 1:00 p.m. 513 Goodrich Rd,
Centralia, WA 98531

Wreath Orders ASB Wreath Fundraiser
Evaline Associated Student Body is selling Holiday wreaths
and centerpieces crafted by Country Garland. All earnings
are used for a variety of student activities.
Each family’s fundraiser packet is in
today’s newsletter envelope. Please read
the letter in the fundraiser packet for full
details. * All orders MUST be turned in
with money by November 9th.

Good  News  Club  Will  Begin  
Tuesday , October 17, 2023

The Good News Club is an after school program sponsored by Child
Evangelism Fellowship of Washington, Inc. The GNC will be held

every Tuesday after school from 3:00pm - 4:00pm. All students who
attend must be picked up by 4:00pm. Students will be dismissed in

the same fashion as our PM dismissal. Good News Club
permission slips were sent out in last week’s newsletter

envelope. Permission slips must be filled out and
returned if you want your student to attend the after

school program.   Once  we  have  a permission  form  on 
 file we  will  assume students will  attend  the  club  each 

 week  and  won’t be  put  on  the bus  or  in  the  pick up
line.  Please call the office if your student  will  not  be

attending on a certain day.
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Kindergarten - 2nd Grade
September Student of the Month: Kylie Stromer

It is with great pleasure that I have the opportunity to talk about September’s Student of the Month. In first and

second grade learners focus on “Explorer Expectations.” These expectations relate to professionalism as the act of

using respect and responsibility for success.

September’s Student of the Month consistently makes smart choices, uses

kind and productive words, follows directions quickly and silently, and raises

her hand to speak or leave her seat. Not only is she a fabulous example to

other students she is also super fun and amazingly talented.

I am pleased to name September’s Student of the Month as Kylie Stromer.

3rd - 6th Grade
September Student of the Month: Brooklyn Moran

For the first student of the month award of the school year I was looking for a

student who came in ready to work hard and learn from the first day. The

student who I picked is new to my classroom this year. They paid careful

attention to instructions and quickly learned exactly what I expected in my

classroom. I never have to remind her to be on task or do her very best. She

comes in each day ready to work hard and help those around her. September’s

Student of the Month award goes to Brooklyn!
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Here are our students who made it to new LEAPS as
of October 5th! Way to go! Keep on reading and

taking those AR tests!

Leap One - 10 Point
Brooklyn M.
Kaira H.
Brayden D.

Leap Two - 20 Points
Sasha K.
Sam B.

Leap Three - 30 Points
Lillian S.

Leap Four - 40 Points

Leap Five - 50 Points
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Kindergarten
Mrs. Tinnin

We started to learn our letter sounds! For each letter students will
learn how to write the letter, the ASL hand gesture for each letter,
and letter chant to help us remember the sound. This week
students are learning about the letters ‘m’, ‘a’, ‘d’, and ‘t’. TK is also
learning their letters, but at a slower pace. They learned about the
letter ‘Mm’.

This week kindergarten
finished comparing numbers
1-5. They learned how to
compare numbers to discover
if they are the same, greater
than, or less than.
Kindergarten also started
learning about numbers 6-10.
TK is working on finding
objects that go together.
Their lessons have gradually
increased in criteria. First
they started out with finding things exactly alike, then similar, and
now they are working on finding pairs that go together- like a
crayon and paper. TK is also learning about numbers 1-5.

During circle time all students are learning about the months of
the year, the days of the week, counting the days on the calendar,
and patterns.

First and Second Grade Explorers
Mrs. Mittge

Thank you Booster Club for a fantastic week of
swimming! Students learned so many skills and
had a great time!

This week first grade students finished their
chapter on subtraction. They will be looking at
addition strategies next. Second graders will be completing their
unit on numbers to 1,000. We are working hard to think like
mathematicians who tackle problems using problem solving
strategies.

Students completed their first spelling test last Friday and did a
fabulous job! Please look for new words every Monday in
Boomerang Folders. Tests are on Friday. Also in Boomerang
Folders on Mondays are weekly reading fluencies. Please read
these aloud to students on Mondays. Then have your child read
them to you the rest of the week.

Please keep reading aloud for 20 minutes every night with your
children!

Third and Fourth Grade Classroom
Mrs. Mars

This week 3rd graders finished their math unit on graphing
by creating a survey, polling their classmates and recording
the data into five different types of graphs! Next week they
will start their introduction into multiplication. Fourth
graders have continued to work on their chapter about
multiplying larger numbers. All fourth graders have now
learned how to multiply using regrouping, the strategy that
their parents were taught and know! In addition to this they
have learned a few other strategies that they can choose
between.

This week our class had the
chance to visit the Thorbecks
pool each day for swimming
lessons. Thank you Evaline
Boosters for sponsoring this
important learning activity!

Fifth and Sixth Grade Classroom
Mr. Burlingame

Swim Week has been upon us and students have had a great
time learning and refining their skills in the water.

In the morning, we have been still working hard with math with
the 5th graders learning multi-digit division and 6th graders
working on multiplying and dividing fractions. They’ve done a
great job this week staying focused while still being excited
about swimming.

Please don’t forget that due on Monday is the order forms for
the Booster Club Country Meats Fall Fundraiser. The funds
raised go towards all the great opportunities the booster club
does for our students.

AR reading is going well. Our current leaders are: Lillian with
31.1, Sam with 29.8 and Bradon with 13 points. Please keep
encouraging your students to read- 20 points are due at the
end of October!
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CANDY FOR THE FALL FESTIVAL PARTY
The Booster Club is asking each family to donate one bag of individually wrapped

candies or a bag of small prizes for the party on October 31st. It can be dropped off in
the office. Please have the candy at the school no later than Thursday, October 26th.

For questions please contact: evalineboosterclub@gmail.com

FALL FESTIVAL PARTY
The Booster Club will put on a Fall Festival party on Tuesday, October 31st during school hours. Students are
encouraged to dress up. All students will have an opportunity to play carnival games and do a craft. There will also
be a costume contest and a pumpkin carving/decorating contest. The party will begin shortly after 8:30. Pre-school
students and parents are encouraged to dress up and join us. School will dismiss at 11:30.

Costumes
Please make sure costumes are in good taste: No blood, knives/weapons, or scary masks.. etc. Prizes will be
awarded to preschoolers and students in each grade for the best costume.

Pumpkin Carving Contest
All students can work with or without a parent/guardian’s help to create a masterpiece. Due to limited space and
number of pumpkins, we will be doing the pumpkin judging in the bus garage. You can take your pumpkin(s)
directly to the bus garage before school on Monday Oct. 31st.

Prizes will be awarded in the following pumpkin categories:
1. Funniest
2. Scariest
3. Cutest
4. Best Non-Carved
5. Open Class - Dream up one you think would be a prize winner.
6. Best Student Solo (no parent help)
7. Sweetest
8. Most Clever

Please don’t carve or decorate pumpkins in poor taste: Blood, knives, etc will be disqualified. The judges will
decide the category in which each pumpkin will be judged. This can be a family project. Students can have mom,
dad, sister, brother, etc. help carve and decorate your pumpkin. (Except for the Best Student Solo Pumpkin) If
your beautiful pumpkin needs a candle to show the full effect, put the candle inside the pumpkin and the judges
will light it. Please take pumpkins home at the end of the party. Any pumpkins left after the party will
be thrown out.

The Booster Club needs volunteers for this fun event to take place. Please see the attached
form and fill it out if you are able to help out, we really appreciate it! Thank you!!
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